
‭November 2023CAM Meeting‬

‭Meeting called to order at 2:04pm.‬

‭Treasurer's report. (summary)‬

‭Current balance $2,319.39‬

‭Expenses this month $ 546.43‬

‭Deposits $340.00‬

‭The club received a thank you letter from the Soup Kitchen for our donation.‬

‭Ted will be checking to see if there is more we can do to prevent‬

‭unwanted entry to the field. Closing off open areas and gates.‬

‭Old business. Holiday get together and meeting will be as follows, from Chris Roberts‬

‭I have confirmed our Christmas party with Pancho Villa at‬‭2153 Morganton Blvd SW,‬
‭Lenoir‬‭.‬‭It is on Tuesday, Dec. 12 at 7:00PM.‬

‭2023 -2024 Club officers have been voted on and approved.‬

‭Events, Two events will be scheduled for next year.‬

‭New business. The club would like to do more to attract our youth to the Hobby.‬

‭Some ideas have been discussed, if you would like to help or have ideas‬

‭contact Chris Roberts.‬

‭Elected Officers for 2023 Club Year‬

‭President: Chris Roberts‬
‭Vice President: Terry Gilliland‬
‭Treasurer: Doug Gast‬
‭Secretary: Mike Howe‬

‭Appointed Officers for 2023 Club Year‬
‭Safety Officer: Butch Clark‬
‭Field Marshall: Ted Fleming‬
‭Activity Coordinator: Terry Gilliland‬
‭Contest Committee Chairman: Terry Gilliland, Vic Welland‬




